
Children's Ministry Report 2021-2022 

We have had a great year in Children's Ministry here at Nall Naz for the 2021-2022 year. 

In the elementary age group we average anywhere from 8-15 Kids on a Sunday morning. 
We have been using the  “Grow” curriculum that follows along with the lectionary scriptures 
with a rotation of Old and New testament stories, as well as it provides several activities, year 
around events, and parent resources.  

The Toddler class has an average of 5-7 children on a Sunday morning. The toddler class 
also follows along with the Grow Curriculum stories that are being told in the Elementary age 
class as well as a coloring page/activity that is geared towards their age group.  

We have added several new volunteers to children's ministry and they have been a huge 
help and  Sunday Mornings run so smoothly.  

Last summer we had great success with our Summer Wednesday night rhythm and we 
will be starting up again with Summer Wednesdays on June 8th and we will be Kicking off with 
a PJ and Movie night. We will rotate each week between a fun summer activity and A lesson. 
This summer we'll be Diving into a 4 lesson Series from the New Testament about Spiritual 
Habits. With the memory verse being Ephesians 3:4.  

This year we were able to celebrate the Baptism of Kinsley Kelso on April 17th. We have 
also welcomed 2 new babies into the Nursery!  

There are many exciting things happening in our Children’s Ministry at Nall Avenue. I 
truly am most excited about the growth that this ministry has seen in the past year. I am also 
excited to see how God is going to shape this ministry through this transition phase and through 
the next year. Thank you for your continued prayers and Support!  

Blessings,  
Pastor Renee Holm 


